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CELEBRATING THE MORAINE PLAN

	 

 Founders, partners and supporters (including Kathy Mills and Richard Hunt of the Bolton and District Horticultural Society) of the

movement to save the Oak Ridges Moraine were on the steps of Queen's Park recently after celebrating the 15th birthday of the Oak

Ridges Moraine Conservation Plan (ORMCP). York-Simcoe MPP Julia Munro made a strong speech in the legislature

acknowledging the role of the ORMCP in the current and future protection and conservation of our important natural heritage and

water resources. This is especially important now during the coordinated land use review to strengthen policies to protect rural lands

and direct growth to serviced urban areas.Photo submitted by Richard Hunt
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